
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT

Some of you may not know that I am a Service Officer; I submit claims 
for disabilities that were caused by your service. The VA has added 

more diseases that were caused by exposure to Agent Orange. Also if 
you served in Camp Lejeune, NC you were exposed to the tainted water 

and therefore may have one of the eight diseases that The VA is now 
paying compensation. If you believe that any of your medical problems 

were caused by your service, call me at the Westchester County 
Veterans Service Agency: 914-995-2145.

Elsewhere in this newsletter is the information about our Scholarship, 
this is for our Chapter member’s children and grandchildren that live 

outside of Westchester County

Take care of yourself and each other 

Dan Griffin

Welcome to our newest members

Jeffrey Carr from Somers

James Grote life member from Minot, ND

Carmine Drogo from White Plains

Paul Wing life member from White Plains

Stephen Buhs life member from Peekskill


